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Monthly Account Reporting Frequently Asked Questions 

1. My Company is no longer ceding to the Facility. How can we be exempted from Monthly 
Reporting? 

Answer: 

There are certain criteria which need to be met to exempt from monthly reporting. To discuss 
whether or not your company has met these requirements, please contact Patricia Stallings, 
Member Company Analyst at pas@ncrb.org or (919) 582-1010 or Terry Brown, Member 
Company Analyst at teb@ncrb.org or (919) 582-1010. 

 
2. I think there is an error in the data my company submitted in our Monthly Accounting 

Report. How do I fix it? 
 
Answer: 

If you feel that you have reported incorrect data, please contact Patricia Stallings, Member 
Company Analyst at pas@ncrb.org or (919) 582-1010 or Terry Brown, Member Company 
Analyst at teb@ncrb.org or (919) 582-1010. 

 

3. How can I find out which individual in my company is submitting our Monthly Accounting 
Reports to the NCRF? 

Answer: 

Please contact Patricia Stallings, Member Company Analyst at pas@ncrb.org or (919) 582-1010 
or Terry Brown, Member Company Analyst at teb@ncrb.org or (919) 582-1010. 
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